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UPCOMING

EVENTS

- December 1, 2020: Annual

Dues Become Delinquent

- February 1, 2021: Unpaid

Clubs Become Suspended

- February 2021: I recommend

holding your officer elections

around this time! If they’re held

through Zoom, I would love to

attend!

- February 20, 2021: Spring

Rally

- March 19 - March 21, 2021:

District Convention



Our Divisional Spring Rally will be taking place through

Zoom on February 20th! If you are interested in

running for Lieutenant Governor or receiving District

Endorsement, it is absolutely necessary that you

attend. All other club officers are also advised to be

there! This meeting will be a wonderful time for you to

meet with your fellow clubs and share ideas! I hope to

see you join in all the fun!

If you are interested in running for Lieutenant

Governor, any district position (which include

Governor, Secretary, Treasurer, Historian, and Bulletin

Editor), or International Trustee, please email me as

soon as possible! Remember that you are all capable

of earning a district Officer position, so please don’t

be intimidated!

SPRING RALLY

RUNNING FOR OFFICE 

I will be holding a meeting for those interested in
running for Lieutenant Governor and all other
officer positions on December 19th! I will be
sending an email shortly with more information! 



DISTRICT

CONVENTION

It’s time to start making
plans to attend District
Convention! This year, it will
be held in Gatlinburg from
March 18th-21st. DCON is
an amazing experience that
I wouldn’t want any of you to
miss out on! It includes a
mass service project,
insightful workshops, a
talent show, and even more
fun activities!

KEY CLUB WEEK 

RECAP

From November 2nd to
November 6th, we held
our annual Key Club
Week! This event allowed
Key Clubbers to show
their spirit, while having
fun and advertising their
clubs! If your own club
participated, I would love
to see pictures to share in
January’s newsletter!

TUTOR PROGRAM
I hope that some of your clubs will participate in our Tutor
Program! Remember that this will operate on an individual-club
basis, so whether or not your club would like to participate is up
to you! If you respond to my December Check-In Google Form
and state that your club is interested, I will email your club all of
the resources you need! I have already created a schedule form,
as well as a tutor interest form, so I’ve eliminated all of the extra
work on your end! All you, as officers, will need to do is oversee
the operation of this program (schedule appointments and
document service hours)! I highly encourage you to participate!
Let me know if there is anything else I can do to help!


